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Intervention by H.E. Ambassador Kurt Jäger
Permanent Representative of Liechtenstein


Liechtenstein welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Philippines and wishes to thank for the information provided in the introductory statement and in the national report. 

In a constructive spirit, Liechtenstein recommends that the Philippines

1. Re-accede to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court in its 2010 version.
2. Conduct prompt, impartial, thorough and transparent investigations into all killings, and alleged violations of international human rights law, with a view to prosecution and to the provision of remedies for victims and their families.
3. Prevent and respond to human rights violations and abuses against human rights defenders, and end incitement to violence and threatening rhetoric against human rights defenders, online and offline, including red-tagging, and ensure accountability for any acts of intimidation or reprisal.
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We wish you a successful UPR. Thank you.
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